
USS Midwest, 
  
  Good Sunday morning to you all.  As some of you may know our 90% Target date has been 
changed to May 12 from April 14.  We have 3 Detachments that met the original date of March 
29th, which are South Dakota, Wyoming and Montana.  North Dakota, Oklahoma and Nebraska 
are just shy of 2% of hitting.  Hopefully since we are more than half way through the month we 
they will have met.  Kansas is about 6% away and of course Texas, Colorado, Mexico and New 
Mexico all under 70% and have a lot of work to do.  Texas I am hoping to see a big climb as the 
state is now open and posts are beginning to open which means members are coming back.  I 
have noticed on Facebook that many Districts in Texas are having their meetings.  Detachment 
Commanders, Adjutants and Membership Chairman let’s reach out to our various levels 
throughout our state to begin and push membership.  I know its short but thank you for what 
you do.  I have added the revised Target Dates for 90% and 100% Membership targets.  Stay 
safe.   
  
For God and Country, 
  
Juan Torres 

Membership Committeeman-Midwest  
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